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18th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

After the announcement from the First Minister on Tuesday we look forward to 

welcoming back our Nursery – P3 pupils on Monday 22nd February. We will really miss our 

P5-7s not coming back just yet.  

Thank you for your continuing efforts with the remote learning, throughout this time. 

 

This means that for P4/5-7 class, remote learning will continue. Daily check-in is still 

required.  Please try and do this in the morning if you can.   Please email the school if you 

require an additional literacy or numeracy jotter.  

 

P1-3 

Please return all your schoolwork and any devices you have been issued by the authority 

upon your return on Monday.  

Please also remember children should bring in minimum items for school, such as water 

bottle and packed lunch, jacket, gloves, scarf and own soap if required (labelled).  

 

If the playground isn’t cleared of snow and ice (which currently looks likely) break and 

lunchtime will be indoors. 

 

Reminder about illness: 

Please remember if your child is unwell before attending school/nursery for any reason, 

please keep them off school until they are feeling better or you have contacted the 

NHS, if they show Covid-19 symptoms.  

We appreciate your help with this as we want to keep everyone as safe as possible.  

 

Remote Learners: If your child(ren) is unable to do any remote learning due to illness, 

can you please call or email the school as this needs to be recorded on the attendance 

system. Thanks for your cooperation with this matter. 

 

Nursery: 

We look forward to welcoming everyone including our new pupils back into nursery on 

Monday from 9 am. We are hoping to clear some of the playground of snow/ice, but please 

be careful when entering.  
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Please remember to wear a mask or face covering (unless you are exempt), stay 2m away 

from staff and other adults and wait at the green gate for your child to be let in.  

 

 

Stay safe and take care,  

 

Miss Crawford      

 

       

 

 
 


